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On February 19, 2025, Missing in America Project Veterans Recovery program held its 
service for 18 unclaimed veterans.  
 
Mark Wells welcomed the guest to Na$onal Memorial Cemetery of Arizona. Cary Car]er 
offered our opening Prayer.  
 
Daughters of the American Revolu$on read the names of our veterans. A_er the reading 
of names, United States Marine Corp Honor Guard along with the American Legion Post 
41 provided full Military Honors and the rifle volley. The USMC Honor Guard then 
presented the flag to the ex-wife of Arnold Valenzuela. 
 
Our guest speaker was Paul Reichenbach, President Vietnam Veterans of America, 
Chapter 432.  
 
Cary Car]er offered our closing prayer. 
 
Overall, the mission was a complete success and had a extremely good a]endance and 
support from the cemetery staff and local community.  
 
 
Mark Wells 
AZ. State Coordinator  
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